Our Ref.: C1011/L1
TPB Application No.: A/NE-KLH/649

The Secretary,

Town Planning Board,

15/F., North Point Government Offices,
333 Java Road,

North Point,

Hong Kong.

Dear Sirs,

Appendix | of RNTPC
Paper No. A/INE-KLH/649

Unit 305, 3" Floor,
Building 19W,

Science Park West Avenue,
HKSTP,

Pak Shek Kok, N.T.

15" January 2025

Re:  Proposed Temporary Public Vehicle Park (excluding Container Vehicles) with
Ancillary Electric Vehicle Charging Facilities and Utility Installation for
Private Project (Photovoltaic System) For a Period of 5 years in ‘Village Type
Development’ Zone, Lot No. 37RP in D.D. 7, Kau Lung Hang, Tai Po, N. T.

(Application No. A/NE-KI1.H/649)

The undersigned is the applicant of the captioned application.

Our application is scheduled to be considered at Town Planning Board meeting to be held

on 24 January 2025.

Water Services Department had issued their comments requesting us to reply. We need

time to prepare our response.

Hence, we seek your agreement to defer the meeting on our application for two months.

Your favourable reply is appreciated.

Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,

Global Mining Engineer Group Company Limited

c.c.  District Planning Office (Sha Tin, Tai Po & North) — Ms. Chan



